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Wednesday was anti-bullying day.  Leading up to this day, we have been focusing on how to be a good friend. We discussed what ‘bully behaviour’ would look like and sound like.  All week we read stories and discussed different forms that bullying can take and also what they should do if they are bullied or see someone being bullied – tell an adult.  Thanks to families for encouraging their children to wear pink on Wednesday. All of the children made pink shirt necklaces and kindness crowns that we wore all day. When they made their kindness crowns, the children had to say something that they could do to show kindness. Have a look at your child’s crown and see what s/he said.








Our 100th day of kindergarten is next Tuesday!  Please help your child create a collection of 100 “things” (i.e. pennies, pompoms, buttons, etc.).  Be creative!  The collection should be small enough to fit into a Ziploc baggie.  An easy way to count to 100 is to count ten groups of ten.














As a part of our Bear unit, we have been reading to gain information. We’ve noticed the difference between a ‘story book’ and an ‘information’ book (non-fiction). This week, as we were reading non-fiction books, we recorded information on our bear chart that will be important for the students to use to answer their ‘wonder’ questions about bears. We have been focusing on bears that live in Canada as well as a bear that lives in China. Ask your child to tell you some of the bears that we have been learning about.





Please remember to check your child’s backpack regularly and especially at the end of the week. I always send a newsletter home on Fridays.





We focussed on friendship and the virtue of kindness this week.  Each child made their own friendship chains this week. Ask your child how s/he did it. 
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